
 

23 May 2018 

 

 

RE: Extension of 2018 Tariff Review Period 
 

Dear Terminal User,  

 

MIRRAT would like to advise that based on customer feedback and guidance from the ACCC, the 2018 tariff review 

period will be extended until 31 May 2018. This 31-day extension will provide additional time for all terminal users to 

consider MIRRAT's proposed tariff before the effective date 1 August 2018. 

 

To assist all terminal users during this review period with their full understanding of the variables influencing our tariff, 

the attachment " Additional Background to MIRRAT's 2019 Financial Year Tariff Review” has been compiled.  

 

 

To recap the key dates: 

 

• Dispute submission deadline extended until 31 May 2018 

• Proposed tariff will be implemented from 1 August 2018 (extension of 31 days) 

• Disputes received will be posted on MIRRAT's website, within 5 days of receival 

 

 

As per Schedule 1, Clause 6 of the Undertaking, any person who wishes to dispute the proposed tariffs can do so in 

accordance with the Price Related Dispute Resolution Process, a copy of which can be found here. Objections with 

reasoning should be submitted to MIRRAT via email richard.bailey@mirrat.com.au and Agile Economics 

stephen.farago@agile-economics.com.au no later than 31 May 2018. All objections received to date are posted on 

MIRRAT's website in compliance with Clause 3.2 of the Price Related Dispute Resolution Process. 

 

 

A copy of the tariff schedule containing the proposed increases is available on our website www.mirrat.com.au  

 

Tariff reviews will occur on an annual basis, with the next review due 1 May 2019. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard Bailey 

Managing Director 
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